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Policy for Faith Workers on Campus 

 

External Speakers 

There is an External Speaker policy which must be followed when inviting speakers on to campus. 

For Students’ Union affiliated clubs and societies, there is a form that must be filled out with details 

of the speaker and the reason for their visit. This form must be filled out 4 weeks prior to the event 

and this form should be filled out even if the speaker is a member of staff, an alumni or an 

associate member of the group. 

For more information about the Guest Speaker Form, visit our website.   

 

Faith Workers 

Only faith workers who belong to the Chaplaincy or who have been authorised for a specific 

occasion by the University Chaplain for that campus, shall come onto campus.  Separate rules 

have been agreed with the Students’ Union for their societies. Societies should submit a Guest 

Speaker form for each external speaker they would like to invite onto campus, 4 weeks prior to the 

event happening.  

If the proposed guest speaker is a faith worker, this must be declared in the form and faith workers 

should not be regularly visiting campus as a speaker.  

 

Non-ARU Religious Groups 

Religious groups that are not student societies or groups run by the Chaplaincy shall only be 

allowed to meet on campus on an exceptional basis and with the agreement of the Secretary & 

Clerk and/or the Vice Chancellor.  

https://www.angliastudent.com/societies/committeehub/guestspeaker/

